
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Do you enjoy needlecraft? 
Would you like to be involved in making a Friends of Dunchurch 2020 banner? 
Do you have needlecraft skills in sewing, appliqué, quilting, patchwork, embroidery, 
or crotchet?  

Can you spare a couple of hours on Tuesday 
evenings from 7pm - 9pm?  

Then join us in the library on Tuesday 3rd March 
for our first meeting to discuss our plans.  
No materials required, just lots of enthusiasm.  
£5 per 2 hour session to cover the cost of room hire 
and refreshments.   
Look forward to seeing you there  
Sue and Jaine 
 

 

 

Knitted Poppies for FODS VE Day – 8th May 
If you have been knitting poppies for the FODS 
VE Day celebrations on the 8th May, you may 
now take these in to Wanda Fashions who have 
generously agreed to be our collecting point.  

If you are unable to take them, please e-mail 
fodnews1@gmail.com  or telephone 01788 
815989 and we will arrange collection. 
Our thanks to Wanda, Paula and to all the staff 
at Wanda's for helping us with this and of course 
to all of our  'knitters' for taking the time to 

contribute to our poppy display. We are most 
grateful for your support. 
Sue Protheroe 
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